
Dates of Construction:
February 22, 2021 through March 2021
Monday – Friday
7:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Location
1800 N Peck Avenue
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Contact Us!
Thank you for your patience and
understanding during the
construction. Should you have any
questions or concerns please
contact the Peck Reservoir
Replacement Project Hotline at:

info@peckreservoirproject.com
(424) 246-6878

https://www.citymb.info
Peck Reservoir Replacement Project

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
Construction of Outlet and Drain Pipes

February 19, 2021

The Peck Reservoir Replacement project continues with its next
activity involving construction of the onsite reservoir outlet pipe
and drain piping.

It is anticipated that these tasks will be completed in March 2021.

Project Activity During Construction

 Complete the import, placement and compaction of the
base rock subgrade material for reservoir and pump station
building

 Layout, trench excavation and placement for the reservoir
outlet and drain pipes

 Layout and construction of the west drain sump
 Backfill of construction trenching
 Delivery of material and heavy equipment – gravel, pipe,

rebar, concrete and excavators

Impacts

 Limited noise from excavation trench activity
 Medium truck traffic on Peck Avenue during work hours
 Driveway access, trash and delivery services will not be

affected
 PLEASE NOTE: circumstances such as weather may prolong

these activities until they are completed

Background
The Peck Reservoir Facility, built in 1957, was identified as a top
priority and recommended to be replaced as part of the 2010
Water System Master Plan. The new Peck Reservoir will increase its
capacity to eight million gallons and include new state-of-the-art
filtration and other equipment to serve the Manhattan Beach
community for the next 75 years and help ensure the long-term
dependability of the water system in the community.


